[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Early Learning Centre 
Newsletter
New Session
It has been lovely to welcome back our returning children to our setting. We can’t believe how much they have all grown. They have done so well settling back into our new routines and understanding the need for our two ‘Bubbles’.
We have also very much enjoyed meeting new children and their families as we begin to transition our new starts. We would like to welcome you all to the ‘Bonnyrigg Family’ and look forward to working with you all over the coming weeks, months and years.

Keeping in Touch
We are very conscious that due to COVID19 restrictions it is now much more difficult for us to have informal conversations with you at drop off and collection times. We have put the following in place to try to give you as many opportunities to make contact as possible.
· You can call the school office on 0131 271 4570 and leave a message or ask your key worker to call you back
· You can email the school office bonnyrigg.ps@midlothian.gov.uk and someone will get back to you as soon as possible
· You can arrange to have a ‘chat over the fence’ with your child’s key worker- please email/phone the school or catch one of us to arrange

Sharing ELC News
We are keen to find as many ways as possible to share with you what is happening in the setting. We plan to:
· Have a fortnightly news letter
· Have an easel at each door with photos and information about current interests and news
· Use Twitter to share news- more information to follow

New Hours- after September weekend


Soft Start
Soft Finish
Monday
8.30-8.50am
2.40-3.00pm
Tuesday
8.30-8.50am
2.40-3.00pm
Wednesday
8.30-8.50am
2.40-3.00pm
Thursday
8.30-8.50am
2.40-3.00pm
Friday
8.30-8.50am
12.10-12.30pm
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